
Dunedin Flotilla Meeting January 12, 2023

Red Tail Lounge C. G. Air Station

FC Gordon Thomas, Outgoing IPFC Rob Bonnem receiving his honorable
Paddle Award , PFC Kristi Mackey

VFC Eddie Townsend giving the
FSO reports

Division Vice Commander Steve Rea
swearing in our new VFC Eddie

Swearing in of some of our staff
officers

Jimmy Ryder financial officer
giving our finance report for the

year end 2022



Congratulating Rob on a job well done.
FC 2021-2022

Balancing all the awards!

Achievement Medal for Superior
Performance to Commodore Washburn

David McGee receives his VE
certification

Chaplain Mike Hughes remarks

Division Vice Commander Steve Rea
Remarks


